
 

 

Técnicas Reunidas confirms the continuation of the ethylene plant 
project for ORLEN in Poland as well as the complete relaunch of the 

Hassi Messaoud refinery for SONATRACH 
 

 
1. Regarding ORLEN's project in Poland and the communication published by the client, TR 

confirms that the project continues with the same scope booked in its backlog. 

 

The link to the aforementioned communication is as follows: 

https://www.orlen.pl/en/investor-relations/reports-and-publications/regulatory-

announcements/2024/04/Regulatory-announcement-no-64-2024 

 

2. In relation to Hassi Messaoud Algeria's project for SONATRACH, the project has been 

completely relaunched. As Técnicas Reunidas reported to the CNMV on November 27, 

Samsung, a former member of the Joint Venture, has been replaced by Sinopec. 

 

The link to the communication of Técnicas Reunidas is the following: 

https://www.cnmv.es/webservices/verdocumento/ver?t=%7be0ad59c9-357e-4163-816d-

b4e718abf6c0%7d 

 

Técnicas Reunidas has considered it necessary to issue this statement to avoid any confusion that 

may have been caused by the news recently published in international media. 
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